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Project activities have so far been very productive, yielding preliminary results which 

look extremely interesting. My respondents from the Hunting Association were very 

enthusiastic in taking part in the first workshop, and had a lot of questions about 

AMWC’s work. Many participants were eager to demonstrate their knowledge about 

local wildlife, and I identified 10 key individuals who were interested in receiving 

training to assist AMWC in our conservation activities. 

 

 
 

I have also conducted semi-structured interviews with 10 members of the Hunting 

Association so far. These interviews were an excellent opportunity to build on existing 

working relationships with my respondents, and my initial analysis of the transcribed 

files reveals some very useful insights into motivations for hunting and for pro-

conservation behaviour among the respondents. I am looking forward to continuing 

to work with members of the Hunting Association for my remaining workshops, and to 

work further on interview analysis to elucidate the content. 

 

 


